
 

 

 

 

 

McGuffey PK-8 Sticks Together Against Bullying! 

 

During the last week of February, McGuffey K-8 
students will be participating in our school-wide 

Anti-Bullying Campaign:  ‘Be Kind, Stick Together’, 
sponsored by Duck Brand. 

 

Select McGuffey students will be trained to 
present an anti-bullying lesson and activity in the 
classrooms.  Students will learn the importance of 
kindness and sticking together against those who 

are being unkind.  Students will pledge to join 
together by writing their names on tape and 

sticking it on an anti-bullying banner for the entire 
McGuffey PK-8 School to see! 

 


